MR. MILLER NEEDS A HAIRCUT!

Win a chance to be one of his barbers!
Five raffle winners will be selected at
random on Monday, Dec. 17!

On Wednesday, Dec. 19, 5 lucky students
will give our PE teacher, Mr. Miller, a
much-needed haircut.

The attached envelope contains 5 raffle tickets. To enter:
. Write your child’s name and teacher on one side of each ticket.
. Include cash or check made out to Newcastle Elementary PTSA for
the tickets you are purchasing.
. Write child’s name and teacher on the outside of the envelope.
. Return ALL tickets and money in the sealed envelope to your child’s
teacher NO LATER than Friday, Dec. 14.

S5 per ticket or $20 for all 5 tickets

Want to increase your child’s chances? Contact
newcastleauction2019@gmail.com for more tickets and more chances to win.

Don’t let Mr. Miller spend the holidays scruffy. Enter today!

Proceeds benefit our Road to the Emerald City

school via the Road to the

Emerald City Auction







